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8/20 - Archery 
meeting 

8/23– Snow Cones 

8/30– College 
Game Day shirts 

8/30– Back to 
School Glow Party 

9/2– Labor Day-
NO SCHOOL 

9/4– Yearbook 
pictures 

9/6-
Grandparent’s Day 
 

Principal - Mrs. Mona Griffin  

August 19, 2024 
Dear Parents, 

Here are some reminders to help make each day a success. 

Tardy Bell– Take in is at 7:35 am and the tardy bell rings at 8:00 am.  Students 
will check in with the office through the front entrance after 8:00 am, to    
receive a tardy pass.  

Early Dismissals– Early Dismissals end at 2:00 pm each day.  Please have your 
ID ready when you come to check out your student.  

Uniforms– Please make sure your child is in the correct school uniform each day. 
Please make sure ALL jackets and sweatshirts are labeled with your child’s 
name.  

Clear Backpacks– Dawes Intermediate is requiring each student to have a clear 
backpack for the 24-25 school year.  

Clear Water Bottles— Please make sure your child is bringing a clear plastic 
water bottle to school each day.  

Car Line– Please make sure car tags are hanging and visible when coming 
through car line.  This will help everyone get through carpool quickly. 

Snacks– Snacks are sold daily for $1.00. 

Ice Cream– Ice Cream is sold every Wednesday during PE for $2. 

Dawes Archers—Attention Hawks Archery parents!! Reminder of the parent 
meeting Tuesday evening, August 20th from 5:30-6:30 in the gym. This is for 
parents of students that have already made the 24-25’ archery team. We will 
have refreshments.  We look forward to seeing you then!  

Snow Cones– Snow cones will be sold this Friday, August 23rd during PE.   
Small $3, Large $4, and Nerds extra $1 

Coupon Book Fundraiser– The Fundraiser will start Monday, August 19.  Orders 
will be filled daily.  The fundraiser will run through September 5th. 

Spirt Shirts- We do have spirit shirts for sale in the office. Students may 
wear the spirit shirt each day of the week.  Order forms were sent home with 
your child.      Short sleeve -$20    Long sleeve and sweatshirts—$25. 

Labor Day– Monday, September 2 - NO SCHOOL for students. 

Yearbook Pictures– Yearbook pictures will be taken on Wednesday, 9/4.      
Students will wear their required school uniform for the yearbook picture. 

Grandparent’s Day– Friday, September 6— Students are bringing home      
information today.  Make sure to send in the bottom form and money to prepay 
for lunch by Friday, August 30.   



The Hawkeye 
Principal - Mrs. Mona Griffin  

 

 

 

 
About Norovirus 
Norovirus is a very contagious virus that causes vomiting and diarrhea. Anyone can get 
infected and sick with norovirus. Norovirus is sometimes called the “stomach flu” or 
“stomach bug”. However, norovirus illness is not related to the flu, which is caused by 
influenza virus. Discover norovirus symptoms, how the virus spreads, and how to pre-
vent norovirus. 
 
 
The most common symptoms are: 
Diarrhea 
Vomiting 
Nausea 
Stomach pain 

 
Prevention of Virus 
Protect yourself and others from norovirus: 
Wash your hands often 
Rinse fruits and vegetables 
Cook shellfish thoroughly 
Stay home when sick and for two days after symptoms stop 
Avoid preparing food for others when sick and for two days after symptoms stop 
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